
From: Janet Nassau  
Sent: 26 July 2023 10:16 
To: Planning 
Subject: Planning application OBJECTION 2023/2510/P &L 
 
Dear Camden Planners,  
  
I work in Great Russell Street WC1 ( and live in NW1) and strongly urge you to 
reject the plans for the development of Selkirk House and its surroundings. The 
last thing Bloomsbury needs is more modern, high rise buildings or office 
space. As well as being one of the most iconic tourist attractions with the 
British Museum, Bloomsbury is a historic literary area, which unfortunately is 
losing its character, so the preservation of these 19C buildings would 
exacerbate this decline.  
  
Please do NOT allow these plans to go ahead and this area to be destroyed.  
  
Regards  
Janet Nassau  
Business owner & Resident  
  
WC1B 3PA  
(NW1 8SR)   
 
 


